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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

TNHA Christmas Jumper Day in aid of The Save The Children UK Charity 

Tuesday 17th December 2024 

 

By popular request, students and staff may, if they wish, wear a Christmas Jumper to school on Tuesday 17th December.  

This is the day that many of our students will enjoy our festive menu and we feel this would be an excellent opportunity 

to mix holiday fun with a meaningful charity.  All students are invited to take part should they wish regardless of whether 

they are signed up for the meal.  

The Christmas Jumper should however be worn in addition to the rest of the academy uniform, i.e. appropriate bottom 

half (usual trousers, shirt and shoes) and with the shirt and tie underneath. 

We would ask all students taking part to bring in £1 in cash to support the Save The Children UK Charity, which will be 

collected on the day.  

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Mr. M. Woodhouse 

Principal 


